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Ideas and recommendations from the 2022 questionnaire: 

 

 Change the Resi menu, different meals and puddings 

 More visits to theme parks, water parks, Lazer tag 

 Different / more movie DVDs 

 

Actions from recommendations 2022 

 

- The menu was changed, it is now changed every Spring and Autumn term. 

The young people chose the meals during the council meeting. # 

- Due to the hours of Residential, theme parks will not be open, we have been to 

Brio and we go to the lazer tag as end of term trips.  

- We requested more DVD and have a large supply in the Den.  

 
 

 
Evaluation of the 2023 questionnaire:  

 
The majority of young people expressed they like Resi with most activities enjoyed.  

 
31 questionnaires were returned, thank you to all the young people and staff, this is 
an excellent response.  
 

The majority of YP felt that their belongings are safe and that they were looked after 
well if/when they are unwell at residential. Young people can be reminded about the 
lockable cupboards just to reassure them their belongings are perfectly safe.  
 

The majority of young people like the activities they take part in, with the most 
popular activities being: 

 Free time 

 Bowling  

 Eating Out 
 
 
Ideas and recommendations from the 2023 questionnaire: 
 

 Introduce tennis in the sports activities  

 Trips to Theme Parks/Water Parks  

 More Cooking time – tea cooking  

 Have Netflix/Prime Video/YouTube available 

 Be able to play more PokemonGo 



 Go to a Youth Club or other Residential Provisions                
 
 
Here are some of the things that were said:  

I LIKE EVERYTHING, I LIKE STAYING and socialising WITH MY 
FRIENDS, There is nothing I would change about resi  

  
What we have done so far to meet the needs and the wishes of the young people 
as a result of the 2023 questionnaire:  
 

 Youth Club being introduced and also visits to Cloughwood 

 Theme Parks and Water Park trips can be discussed and planned for the 
future  

 YP to start getting involved with tea cooking and have changed the menu 

 Unable to provide Youtube and Netflix due to school restrictions – YP made 
aware of this 

 Tennis activities can be introduced for warmer weather 


